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3rd June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our Summer Fayre will be on Thursday 3rd July 5pm-7pm. We will have lots of stalls and fun 
activities for the children to take part in. Everyone is welcome so please come along and bring 
friends and family. 
 
To support the stalls there will be a dress down day on Friday 20th June. Children can wear their 
own clothes (nothing too precious) in exchange for a gift for the stalls. In order to make the stalls a 
success we need your donations. All donations will be gratefully received e.g. a bottle of wine, box 
of chocolates or an individual bar, a bouncy ball or a yo-yo, whatever you can spare. 
 
Please try and donate items according to your children’s year group: 
 
Nursery Children's Lucky Dip and Tombola Prizes 
Early Years Children's Lucky Dip and Tombola Prizes 
Year 1-2  Children’s Chocolate/Children's Tombola Prizes 
Year 3-4 Adult Tombola Prizes 
 
Any additional donations would also be gratefully received. 
 
Cake stall: We are also asking for donations of cakes/ biscuits to be brought in on the morning of 
Thursday 3rd July (no nuts in or on any cakes/biscuits please). 
 
Adopt a Pet: If you have any spare, good condition teddies, please bring them into school by 
Friday 27th June. 
 
Plants for our plant stall can be brought it at any time before the event. 
 
Food will be available –hot dogs and chips will be on sale (vegetarian sausages will be served 
too). 
 
Please remember that this is a cash only event so start saving that change! 
 
In order for the fayre to be a success we will need lots of volunteers, so if you would like to help 
out at the Summer Fayre there are plenty of opportunities. We will need some volunteers to help 
sort out gifts on the morning of dress down day, Friday 20th June, or to help run one of the stalls 
or games on the day. If you are able to help out, please email: pta@st-michaelsstone.staffs.sch.uk 
or the office. 
 

We look forward to another fun event! Thank you for your continued support. 
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